
From: Fava, Andrea <afava@amazon.com> 
Sent: Friday, March 01, 2019 9:33 AM EST 
To: Matt de Ferranti <mdeferranti@arlingtonva.us> 
CC: Moore, Brian <brsmoore@amazon.com>; Huseman, Brian <bhuseman@amazon.com> 
Subject: Thank you! 

Dear Matt,

 

Thank you again for taking the time to meet with us this week!

 

You mentioned small businesses as a priority. I thought you might be interested in this blog post about how small businesses have

thrived around our Seattle HQ: https://blog.aboutamazon.com/job-creation-and-investment/catalyst-for-growth.

 

Very best,

 

Andrea

 

 
Andrea Fava  Public Policy Director | Amazon
afava@amazon.com | T 202.442.2952 | M 202.580.9510
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